
 

Merry Christmas! 

21/12/22 

Word Of The Week 

 

This week, the children have been learning about the importance of 'Love'.   After the holidays, the 

children will be focusing on learning about the Epiphany, our church feast day celebrating the visit from 

the three wise men.  We will celebrate whole school Mass at 2.30pm on Friday, 6th January in school, all 

welcome.   Our Chaplaincy team are organising a special 'Day Of Prayer' on this day where all children 

will take part in activities linked to reflection and the theme of Epiphany.   

 

Celebration of Christmas events 

What a busy last few days we have had, our children have been amazing, courageous and spirited in all 

of our Christmas events and have made us extremely proud.  From Perlethorpe Living Nativity with 

Years 1 and 2 to Nativity performances including children as young as 3, to our Panto trip- what a 

fabulous way to celebrate the Christmas season together.    



School will reopen on Wednesday the 4th January.   

On behalf of all the staff at St Joseph's we would like to wish you a very Happy and Holy Christmas.   

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

Commendation 

Congratulations go to the following children for their achievements this week in school: 

Foundation 1: Enzo 

Foundation 2: Bella K 

Year 1: Henry G 

Year 2: Finley L 

Year 3: Elijah K 

Year 4: Maja H 

Year 5: Noah PC 

Year 6: Riley F 

Mrs Broad's Special Mention: Dominic Forth for amazing singing and signing at the Whitewater.   

World Cup Sweepstake winners 

Well done to Alfie-Junior Huddart who won the pupils sweepstake game and Mrs Owen who won the 

staff sweepstake.   



 

Well done St George House Team 

 

Well done to St George's team who have collected the most House Points this term- they are invited to 

wear non-uniform on Wednesday 4th January.   



100% Attendance 

Congratulations go to Joey, Alex and Kevinas who have been selected from our random number 

generator out of all the children who attended school every day this term.  They have won Smyth Toy 

vouchers or a tub of chocolates.  Every child starts afresh again in January with a new chance to be in 

the draw in February.   

 

Farewell 

Farewell wishes to Mrs Hendley and Mrs Willers who are both moving onto new jobs in January.  We 

thank them both dearly for all the love and support they showed towards our children and wish them 

the best of luck.   

We welcome back Miss Wallis who returns from maternity leave and will be teaching in Year 4 alongside 

Miss Jackson.   

Arbor Reminders 

All residentials continue to remain on Arbor to allow for installments as and when suits to support with 

payments.   



Christmas Mass Times.   

 

Sports 4 Kids Holiday Club and provision survey 

Our Holiday Club provider have sent us a survey to ascertain views of parents in relation to clubs etc.  

Survey can be found via the following link: 

https://forms.office.com/e/birPNAwzVt 

Contact Us 

If you have any questions about anything relating to this Newsletter or the day to day running of the 

school, please see Mrs Wilkins-Campbell or Mrs Broad on the playground, or use the following details:  

St Joseph's Catholic Primary Voluntary Academy,  

Main Road 

Boughton 

Newark 

Nottinghamshire 

NG22 9JE 

01623860392 

office@st-joseph-pri.notts.sch.uk 

Visit our school website at www.stjosephsschool.net  

Parish Newsletter 

https://forms.office.com/e/birPNAwzVt
https://www.stjosephsschool.net/
http://www.holytrinitynewark.org.uk/church/notices1.pdf
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